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The law firm McCarter & English has moved to a new space about two blocks away from the
original location in downtown Washington D.C. approximately five years after the firm’s initial
expansion to the District of Columbia.

Our new address is 1301 K Street, NW, Suite 1000 West, Washington, DC 20005. Telephone
and fax numbers will remain the same, including the office’s main number, 202-753-3400.

The new space features a contemporary design, state-of-the-art technology, and an
environmentally conscious workspace among other office upgrades.

McCarter & English’s Washington D.C. attorneys provide legal counsel and services to clients
in multiple industries across the U.S. and the globe. Bringing to bear the whole of McCarter &
English’s skills into the Beltway, the D.C-based team focuses on energy regulation and
transactions; government contracts and export controls; FDA counseling; patents; and
commercial litigation.
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